
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 December 8, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students, 
 
This a friendly reminder that the course registration period for the upcoming Spring 2023-
24, initiated on November 20, 2023, concludes today, December 8, 2023, at 4:00 pm. If 
you haven't registered for any courses yet, please note that registering for at least one 
course within this timeframe is crucial. 
 
It's important to emphasize that registering for a minimum of one course is a prerequisite 
for making any subsequent changes to your schedule during the drop and add period, 
scheduled to take place from January 19 to January 26, 2024. Therefore, we strongly 
encourage you to take immediate action and ensure your registration for a course is 
completed before the deadline. 
 
If you encounter any difficulties or have questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
the Registration Team for assistance. Kindly include your AUB ID number in any 
correspondence. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar   
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